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Timothy Neergaard-Tedder

From: SHAPPS, Grant < >
Sent: 14 October 2020 14:52
To: POCorrespondence
Subject: FW: Bristol Airport Expansion

 
 
From: Andy Connell < >  
Sent: 13 October 2020 19:27 
To: SHAPPS, Grant < > 
Subject: Bristol Airport Expansion 
 
Sir, 
I would like to register my concerns about the expansion plans for Bristol Airport. The airport, which has already had 
it's plans rejected once by the local authority, is now applying for compulsory purchase orders on local land so it can 
expand the local road network. They are relentless. Their business plan seems to be based on completely ignoring 
everybody except their own advisors and to carry on regardless. Please consult with John Penrose for further 
information. ............regards, Andy Connell 
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